

Easington Church of England Primary School

Happy, healthy and fulfilled NEWSLETTER 27th March 2015



Dates for your diary – details to follow			
	chool closes for Easter break		
Summer Term			
Mon 13 th Apr	PDDay		
Tues 14 th Apr	School reopens for Summer Term		
Wed 23 rd Apr	9.30a.m. church – parents and families welcome		
Wed 30 th Apr	9.10 a.m. Mrs Appleby's class worship - Y1 parents invited		
w.b.Mon 11 th May	KS2 (Y6) SATs		
Wed 20 th May	9.30a.m. church – parents and families welcome		
Wed 20 th May	Whole School sports p.m. – parents welcome		
Thurs 21 st May	9.10 a.m. Ms Lilley's class worship - YR/Y1 parents invited		
Fri 22 nd May	Non-uniform day in aid of School Fund		
Fri 22 nd May	School closes for half-term		
Mon 1 st June	School reopens		
w.b. Mon 15 th June	Y1 phonics screening		
Wed 17 th June	9.10 a.m. Y3/4 class worship - Y3 parents invited		
throughout June	assessments for all year groups		
Wed 24 th June	9.30a.m. church – parents and families welcome		
Wed 1 st July	9.10 a.m. Y5/6 class worship - Y5 parents invited		
Thurs 16 th July	9.30a.m. church – parents and families welcome		
Fri 17 th July	School closes for Summer break		
during Statutory Ass	f Absence requests will not be authorised essment weeks. We also recommend that n out of school in the run up to these dates.		

tar Pupils				
Year Reception	James Weatherall / Joshua Ebblewhite			
Year One				
	Matthew Delanoy			
Year Two	Alice Flanagan			
Year Three	Matthew Flanagan			
Year Four	Katie Alcock			
Year Five	James Hill			
Year Six	Katy Stobbs			
Pupils' pupils	Tilly Brennan /			
	Christopher Costello			
House Team of the	Aidan			
week				
Writer of the Week		Mrs Swift's Special Book		
Amelia Dawes		Dan Young		
Attendance week ending Friday				
Class 1		93.45		
Class 2		94.52		
Class 3		90.36		
Class 4		96.09		

Non uniform day, Easter Egg raffle and Spring disco

Thank you to those parents and families who supported our events today. We raised £70.00 which will be put into school fund. Thank you also to those who attended our Spring disco - all children had a great time and we raised £126 which will also be out into school fund.

"For God so loved the world, that he gave his only Son, that whoever believes in him should not perish but have eternal life" John 3:16

Extension update

Durham LA are in the final stages of putting the order through for our extension. I hope to meet with the team who will construct the extra classroom, extend the hall and develop our new school office and existing Head Teacher office in the very near future. As soon as I know the programme of building I will let you know! We are hoping to invite parents into school to share the programme of work and to share how will operate while the building work in is progress. We know this will cause some disruption but hope this can be minimised with effective planning. Exciting but busy times lie ahead! Mrs Swift

Mrs Swift's Lent Challenge

Congratulations to the children who received a "Well done" sticker as part of my Lent Challenge. Mrs Swift.

School meal payments - Summer Term 1 2015

School meals cost £1.95 per day ie £9.75 per week and payments are collected in advance on the first day of the school wee (please ensure payments are paid promptly if they are paid weekly). .After our Easter break (week beginning Tuesday 14th April 2015) parents can pay for the complete half-term which will cost £54.60. At the end of the term your child will be issued with a credit slip if, for whatever reason, they are not in school and therefore they do not eat a school lunch. This credit slip will then be used as part payment next term.

We particularly welcome payments by cheque (either on a weekly or monthly basis) and these should be made payable to Durham County Council. If paying in cash please send the correct money. All payments should be placed in an envelope clearly marked with the child's name. Thank you for your cooperation.

A message from the Friends

Macy Renwick won the 50/50 raffle last week. Well done! As the Friends aren't running Tuck shop this Friday, this weeks 50/50 will roll over to next times. Thank you.

On behalf of children, staff and governors we hope that you have a restful and fun-filled Easter.

If you have any queries about the content of this newsletter please ask. Please make an appointment to speak with class teachers in the first instance. Thank you.















